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15t July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
2nd Positiv ronavin. inYear?7

A second Year 7 student has today tested positive for Coronavirus. This student has not been
In school today or yesterday and was not on the Banham Zoo trip on Tuesday.

We have contacted the Public Health Team ond as a result one further Year 7 student has
isolated. We continue to work closely with the Public Health Team and they have advised no
further action is necessary at this point.

| would like to take this opportunity to clarify that the student who tested positive earlier in the
week did not attend the Banham Zoo trip.

Please continue to ensure students do not attend school if they show any of the symptoms
associated with Coronavirus and inform us immediately of a positive lateral flow test. Further
guidance can be found attached to yesterday's letter.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Mr N. K. Willngham
Headteacher
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